
UNIPEACE - Universal Peace Celebration 2019 
Finish and → departure to - 2020/21 What did you experience? What are you looking for? 
———————————------------------------------ 
 
Unipeace was there, present from the beginning and with her all her moods, her states of 
consciousness, her sounds, her highs and our lows. Feelings of happiness and gratitude and questions 
about life, about being human, about God Goddess, about the universe. 
 
Can I explain to you in words what a raspberry taste like? No. I better not try it at all, but look for it for 
you in the forest, offer it to you and let it melt in your mouth with closed eyes. Then you will become a 
raspberry. Undivided. 
 
Neither can I describe to you in words what the sounds of Felix's Nigunim melodies and Christa and 
Mohammad's latest work Noruz, what Rumi's poetry, the Ney and the Ood touch and trigger in my heart. 
What happens to me when Peter and Michael slide their fingers over their Hang instruments? 
 
What happens to me when I meditate in silence and what do I experience when, guided by Andreas 
meditation, I perceive and see the original light in my heart and with the light also love - and then give 
this to Mother Earth this wonderful being - and dedicate it to all beings in all worlds. 
 
What opens when listening to wise and paradoxical stories from Pat's treasure? 
 
What can I experience in the thousands of years old ritual from Peru, which Miguel Angel brought us 
and which could take place in great harmony at the Vedic fire ritual place. 
 
The depth that the non-violent Christian peace activist Sami Awad from Bethlehem awakens in us is 
immeasurable when he interprets the Beatitudes of his Master, the Rabbi Jesus of Nazareth who lived 
2000 years ago, in a new way and rather in the manner of an Eastern understanding and brings them to 
life. 
 
Do you know the film "Into the Light" by Paramjyoti Carola Stieber? I recommend that you see this work 
of poetry and confession of unity. 
 
What happens when we all stand in circles, holding hands, allowing energy, love, light to travel? How 
many are we then? Where do we start where do we stop? Who am I? Who are you? Who are we 
actually? 
And when we sit by the fire or in the prayer room or the bells ring and the shell sounds.  
 
And what happens in me when Prasadini fetches the songs for God Goddess from the infinite depth and 
silence - the feeling of being part of something whole is indescribable. Undivided 
 
Youth and Future Platform - Listening to the youth, getting in with them, hearing that they need space 
and time and freedom and yet precise information and that it is about health and love and art and 
spontaneity and patience and they really like it with us and that they also want us, to have the old 
people - with our themes and our experience. That theevent must be affordable and simple and that 
they want to work together and that it can be a little longer to integrate and have a little time between 
things...... 
 
Thank you - for everything and the last 16 years, Unipeace 
Sundar Robert Dreyfus 


